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01/07/2020
PRESS RELEASE

The SLMDA informs the general public that the Memorandum of
Understanding signed between the Government of Sierra Leone and
Healthcare workers of April 2020 expired on 30th June 2020 and to date
no other engagement has been made.

The public is also informed of the nonpayment of allowances to our
doctors working in Treatment and Isolation centres countrywide for the
duration of the MOU.

In view of this the SLMDA is giving notice that all medical doctors in
treatment and isolation centres will withold their services within 24

hours of this notice.

Please note that all non- Covid-19 services will continue at all hospitals
as doctors will be at work. This situation will continue till all promised

allowances are paid in full.
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